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As of October 1, touch-free body temperature
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As of Thursday October 1, 2020, touch-free body temperature measurement is mandatory for our
readers on entering the library building.

 
 

Dear Readers,

As of Thursday October 1, 2020, touch-free body temperature measurement is mandatory for our
readers on entering the library building. Temperature will be taken with the assistance of our
security service staff.

It is our common task and responsibility to slow down the spread of the epidemic, by which we also
help to protect our own health and the health of our readers and to ensure the undisturbed operation
of our institution.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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